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                                                         Date 12/10/15 Revision 1 

 

1) Do you have the pricing that the City currently pays for these services that you could 
provide? 

 

2)   Do you anticipate that this will be two crews utilized all year round, 40 hours per 
week?  Or is it more sporadic…only in spring summer months? 

       

      3. Is it GUC’s expectation that all the equipment, with the exception of mechanical trimmer 

          and the skidder, outlined in the bid document, be billable full time?   

 

 

1)  Previous Bids. 
 

  

            

            We are GUC not the City. See above. 
 
 
 
    2. We currently operate the two crews as listed on an annual basis. 
        Yes, 12 months per year. 

   3.  The standard equipment if billable weekly provided there are adequate personnel to 

       operate the equipment and it is used in production.  The items required to be kept on site 

       are “in case of” units and are not billed unless they are used due to a primary unit being 

       down for repairs. 


